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Comments: It is my understanding that the management team at Monarch has been diligent in abiding by all

USFS rules regarding this expansion for several years including environmental impact, cultural, and other

studies. Our town and region depends heavily on Monarch in the winter months and I would encourage the USFS

to expedite any approval necessary to get this done ASAP. 

 

Thank you,


